_ Apprbved For Release 1999/09/07 : CIA-RDP

-CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY FOIAHB3b
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20505

17 March 1965

Mr. Arthur E. Gardner, Director
Composition Information Services
- : 1605 North Cshuengs Boulevard
o : Los Angeles, California 90028

Dear Mr. Gardner:
!

We appreciate your letter of March 8, 1965, to Mr.

on his talk at the Research and Engineering
Council's Conference on computerized typesetting. We have :
received a number of interesting letters onlEEEEE 25X1A%9a
talk and are endeavoring to comply with various requests for
information on it.

25X1A9a

Bob Rossell of the Research and Engineering Council
tells me that the verbatim transeript of the meeting is
being rushed so that it should be available fairly soon.
I believe that copies of this will be available to all

| ;  participants of the conference. There is an article on
-+ 25X1A9a the portion of | t:21x dealing with hyphenless
: justification appearing in the April edition of PRINTING
PRODUCTION Magazine. I believe that the information thsat
- : you went will be avallable from these two sources.

Your offer of assistance is great'ly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

~ 25X1A9a

‘ Chief
Printing Services Division
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